From The Editor

Dear Readers and Colleagues,

am delighted to introduce the new issue of Journal of Entrepreneurship and

Innovation Management-JEIM. JEIM provides an exciting opportunity for

researchers, professionals as well as the policy makers to access new knowledge,
practical information and policy recommendation in the area of innovation and
entrepreneurship.

The objective of JEIM is to publish up-to-date, high-quality and original research
papers. As such, the journal aspires to be vibrant, engaging and accessible, and at the
same time integrative and challenging. Each issue of the journal contains research
papers.

JEIM is in the seventh year and in every issue, we are receiving research papers in
the field of innovation, entrepreneurship and other related subjects. We have been
trying to do our best to shorten the paper evaluation process and thanks to our re-
viewers, it takes around two months to finalize the reviewer process so far. So, we
thanks to all of authors and colleagues who support JEIM in last seven years.

In this new issue, we have a very well addressed six research papers from
different topics of the environmental innovation, service innovation entrepreneurship
and creativity.

Needless to say, any papers that you wish to submit, either individually or
collaboratively, are much appreciated and will make a substantial contribution to
the journal. Best wishes and thank you in advance for your contribution to the JEIM.

| wish you a Happy New Year.
Best Regards

Cevahir UZKURT
Editor-in Chief



